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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As many of you may know Mr Thurman and I are expecting our first baby this year, which we are very excited 

about! 

Due to the global pandemic and the government guidance I am having to work from home and so won’t be back 

to teach your wonderful children this year. 

I want to first of all say that I have loved teaching every one of the children in Maple Class, I will miss their happy 

smiley faces and fun quirky personalities. I would also like to say that although I won’t be in class teaching I will 

still be involved in supporting their learning and supporting all of my families until the Easter holidays. 

You can contact me by calling the school office and I will return calls and I will still be available on the Maple 

Class email (maple@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk) until the Easter holidays. 

I want to assure that the children will be well taken care of by Mrs Blaber, who they know and their new class 

teacher; Miss Whatmore. The children already know Miss Whatmore because she has taught Maple Class when I 

have been doing my ‘teacher jobs’. I know she is very excited to teach Maple Class full time and I know she has 

lots of fun things planned for the children to help them get to know her a little bit better and her them. 

Attached to this letter is a little information fact file all about Miss Whatmore for you to share with your child in 

preparation for them seeing her again on the 8th March. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Thurman 

Year 1 Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:maple@hollyhill.bham.sch.uk
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All About Me! 
Name: Miss Whatmore 
 
Hair Colour: Brown 
 
Eye Colour: Blue 
 
Pets: 3 cats and 1 dog – Velma, 
Brock, Jynx and Scully. 
 
People in my house: Tom and Emma 
(my older brother and his wife) 
 
 

 

Here are some things I like to do: 
Going on walks in nature. 

 
 
Spending time with friends, family, and 
pets. 

 
 
Listening to music and watching films! 
 
 

My favourite subjects are: 
Reading, Writing and History 

The things I am most looking 
forward to about teaching Maple 
Class:  
I am looking forward to getting to 
know everyone. I can’t wait to 
find out about your favourite 
things and what you like to do for 
fun! 

My favourite stories are: any 
about magical creatures! 

My favourite cartoon character 
is: Scooby Doo! 

Scully the 
Spaniel 
and Brock 
the cat! 


